
Photo Guidelines for Chemeketa Foundation Scholarship Recipients

Congratulations on your scholarship award! Chemeketa Foundation donors appreciate receiving a
thank you letter and photo from their scholarship recipients. If you wish to opt out of providing a photo
for privacy or safety concerns, please let our office know by emailing foundation@chemeketa.edu or
calling 503-365-4747, and we will make accommodations.

● The thank you letter and photo you submit upon acceptance of your award will be shared with
donors supporting your fund, and may be used for college or Foundation marketing purposes.

o Please note, if you are selected for scholarships specifically for child care needs or for a
specific program, you are welcome to submit a family photo or a photo in your uniform as
appropriate.

● While selfies are acceptable, please keep them professional in nature and be mindful of your
surroundings. Bathroom or car selfies will not be accepted. Please also do not submit photos
cropped too closely. Headshots or full shots are fine.

o You may be asked to resubmit a photo if it doesn’t meet the standards which may cause
a delay in your award or a cancellation of your offer.

o If you need assistance taking a photo, you are welcome to set a time for Foundation staff
to capture a photo of you.

Approved photo examples

Inappropriate photo examples
(Ex: Stretched images, bathroom selfies, cropped too closely, non-smiling car selfie)


